

24th January 2022.
Dear Parent/Carer,
After the success of our last charity walk, we have arranged for a Charity Challenge Walk around
Rivington on Friday 18th February.
As this is a charity event, we are asking for donations from family and friends. The money is
going towards supporting the school's ambition to install a defibrillator to ensure that all students
staff and visitors are protected.
Please could you ensure that your child has:

- a packed lunch;
- plenty of drinks (not fizzy cans or glass bottles);
- suitable footwear;
- a waterproof;
- their inhaler if they are asthmatic.
- plenty of spare warm clothing.

Expanse Learning Tyrer Avenue, Wigan WN3 5XE Tel: 01942 877715 Email: hello@expanselearning.co.uk Web: www.expanselearning.co.uk























Please could you complete the permission slip and return to school asap. We plan to be back at school in time for the normal transport.

Yours sincerely,

Headteacher.

Expanse Learning Tyrer Avenue, Wigan WN3 5XE Tel: 01942 877715 Email: hello@expanselearning.co.uk Web: www.expanselearning.co.uk





















I give permission for		to
attend the Rivington Walk 18th	h February 2022.	
Signed	Date	

Expanse Learning Tyrer Avenue, Wigan WN3 5XE Tel: 01942 877715 Email: hello@expanselearning.co.uk Web: www.expanselearning.co.uk

**6000** 

















